
 
April/May 2014 Meadowlands Survey Results 

 

 39 households out of a possible 98 households completed the survey: 40% response rate 

 Survey was deployed during the months of April and May, 2014 

 Respondents submitted their surveys via the dropbox on Sylvan, via email, and by personally handing it in 
during the May 2 community meeting or to one of the Meadowlands Advisory Group (MAG) members 

 Summary results are outlined below. Contact the MAG at Meadowlands.WV@gmail.com  if you would like 
more information about the results of the survey 
 

1.  When asked to rank all the governance options outlined on the survey where 1 = the option a household would MOST like to pursue 
and 5 = option that a household would LEAST like to purse, the following results were obtained (note that not everyone ranked every 
item): 

 

 
 
The data show that the top two governance options selected were: RESIDENTS TAKE OVER MANAGEMENT AND DAY-TO-DAY OPERATION 
OF THE MEADOW LAND PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION (MLPOA) (12 votes for #1) and ELECT AN ADVISORY COUNCIL TO PRESENT 
ISSUES AND REQUESTS TO THE MLPOA BOARD (11 votes for #1). On the other hand, the least popular choice was THE NEIGHBORHOOD 
BECOMES PART OF MONONGALIA COUNTY (21 votes for the #5 choice). 
 
2. When asked, “If we do not form a Homeowners Association, would you be willing to contribute to a general fund for road 

maintenance?” – respondents answered: 
 

YES: 28 

NO: 6 

MAYBE: 2 

LEFT QUESTION BLANK: 3 
 
3. Those 28 households willing to contribute said they would give anywhere from “personal choice” or “depends” to $750/yr. The average 

amount actually given was $280/year.  
 
4. Six people said they were an attorney, engineer, accountant or a contractor AND they would be willing to assist in areas of their 

expertise. 
 
5. When asked to state the top three concerns / desires they had with regards to our community, the main issues that surfaced were as 

follows: 
 

 30 household mentioned ROAD REPAIR/MAINTENANCE needs 

 16 mentioned  SNOW ISSUES 

 12 comments were about BEAUTIFICATION (e.g., of the entrance to our community) 

 8 comments were about the SCHOOL BUS situation 

 5 comments were about SAFETY in general (e.g., having a neighborhood watch; working street lights; speed limit) 
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